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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     John A. Davies

Comment:
I'm not so sure what value, if any, there is in some of this old stuff; but I 
suppose if you were having to get information out of old CP/M 8" floppy drives (or 
something of that sort) and it was encoded  in one of these orphan programs it would
be very nice if you could locate it and use it.  I am not sure what purpose would be
served to lock this stuff away.
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